

Catbrook Memorial Hall Management Committee

Minutes of meeting held on Monday 6th February 2017.

Present: -

Andy Pullan (Chair), John Clarke, Rose Stevens Jill Westwood, Stephen Vass, Diane Watkins, Marion Griffin, Mark Loveday & Ruth Routh Betty Maloney Diana Light & Liz Greatorex Davies

Apologies: - Teresa Treasure

The minutes of the meeting held on 7th January 2017 were approved.

Matters Arising from the minutes

Ruth pointed out that what the Yoga class wanted was for the Hall to be left clean and the chairs stacked tidily so she could run the class in a clear space.

Treasurer's Report

The Treasurer reported that our current account stood at £7223.53 and the deposit account was stable at £6,541.

The January coffee morning raised £55.00

The film night profits are as follows: -

- Truth (95.54)
- Florence Foster Jenkins (93.96)
- Golden Girls 62.00
- Our Kind of Traitor 104.98
- Ab Fab 95.42
- Chick Lit 85.00

Rose is still considering our Hall insurance renewal costs and we have been quoted £1145.

We hopefully will get £500 from the Parish Council towards our upkeep expense.

Pub Night - Friday 20th January with Wild Byrd Seed providing some background music. This was a popular event enjoyed by all.

Night Out – Unfortunately due to illness of one of the cast this was cancelled

Future Events

Wine Dinner – Peter has said he was willing to do another wine dinner on the 11th of February 2017. We could make a St Valentines theme night! The cost of this event is £35.00 per person.

Quiz Night – Keith Bolton has agreed to do another quiz night in on 4th March. £5.00 entrance fee. A ploughman's will be provided at £2.00 per person. We need people to help set up at 5pm on the 4th March

Rugby – Saturday 18th March live from noon see the match on the big screen. At the same time or maybe during the intervals clean and tidy, maybe repaint our village telephone box. Hot dogs to be provided by Stephen. John Clarke agreed to supply the paint.

The Ceilidh Has been booked for 10th June

AOB

- Ruth spoke about Simon and Martin doing the garden including clearing the path. She suggested that we should get a handyman gardener to do this 2 or 3 times a year;
- Stephen put forward the suggestion that maybe we should have a Eurovision Song Contest party on 27th May. Bring your own drinks.
- Andy reported that he had received two letters: -
 - Lynne Loughlin a letter of thanks for the donation she had received for the Band

- Pat Butler wrote thanking for the refreshments we supplied for the wake following Bill Butlers funeral

Hall Cleaning and checking roster

February The ladies
March Not resolved

I hope to see you all at the next meeting.

Date of next meeting: - Monday 6th March 2017 at **7.00pm.**

Standing Agenda

1. Apologies
2. Confirmation of minutes of the last meeting
3. Matters arising
4. Treasurers report
5. Chairman's report
6. Future events and planning
7. Any Other Business
8. Date and Time of next meeting